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Dear Editor, 

  

We completed our revision according to the valuable suggestions of the reviewers. We omitted the 

repetitions, and the manuscript was shorten as 30%. We believe now it is more readable and understandable. 

We explained our reasons to change our surgical technic in time. We explained the most common 

difficulties with the previous technique in our experience. The reasons of division of the gastroduodenal 

artery were mentioned as well. 
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